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Greetings from Bethesda
Greetings from Bethesda! I was hoping
that we would not have to discuss
COVID-19 again,  but it seems it has
made a comeback this summer.  We
continue to work with the CDC, CMS
(Centers for Medicare and Medicaid
Services) and the SD Department of
Health. We are strongly encouraging all
residents and families to consider
making sure they are up to date with
vaccinations. Up to date means a person
has had their first vaccine series and two
additional boosters.  With our current
outbreak, we are seeing those residents
who are up to date having zero to mild
symptoms. Those who are not up to date
are seeing a few more symptoms. If you
would like to get your resident up to date
on their COVID-19 vaccines or have
questions about the COVID-19 boosters,
please contact Stephanie Herman,
Infection Control Preventionist.

We have recently expanded our Life
Enhancement staff, so we are able to
offer more activities.  Activities will also
be available later in the day and into the
evening.  The staff have been forming

01

Past Thymes Dining
Options

In This Issue

Blessings,

Scott 

different clubs for our residents to join
(i.e., card, gardening, craft). This has
been a wonderful addition to Bethesda
as the residents can choose which club
or clubs they would like to join. The Life
Enhancement staff has also worked
hard on expanding the seating area in
the courtyard and the memorial garden
for the residents to enjoy the outdoors. 

Bethesda Towne Square celebrated its
25th anniversary in July. While we did
not do a public open house, we did
celebrate with ice cream sundaes and
donations to the Aberdeen Area
Humane Society.  The residents enjoyed
an afternoon of sitting outside and
visiting with those that came to see us. 

A group of managers also spent a
couple of Friday mornings at the
Salvation Army packing lunches for the
Feed the Kids program.  One of my goals
for 2023 is to have opportunities for
Bethesda to give back the community
we serve. 
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INTRODUCING

As we previewed in our last newsletter, we have brought

some exciting changes to our dining room and meal

options for our residents.  We are now serving meals in our

restaurant, Past Thymes, where residents have the choice

to order from an all-day menu, a meal-specific menu or

choose the special of the day.  Each resident's menu

options are catered to their specific dietary requirements. 

PAST THYMES
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This summer brought the

completion of our butterfly

memorial garden dedicated to

Parker Syhre.  We were blessed

to have Parker's family come

and make their stones for the

garden with our residents for an

afternoon activity.



A Great Experience is Worth Sharing!

US Department of Veteran’s Affairs Designates Bethesda
Adult Services as In-Network Provider

Hourly rates are available to meet each family’s daily
care needs. To learn more about the options
available to you through insurance, VA coverage or
other funding assistance, please contact Bethesda at
605-225-7602 or visit www.aberdeenbethesda.org.

The United States Department of Veteran’s Affairs
works to ensure eligible Veterans and their
beneficiaries gain access to timely, high-quality care
through the continued use of their Community Care
Network (CCN). The VA Community Care Network
directly works with community providers to ensure
those eligible for services have quick access to care
in their local communities. Bethesda Adult Services,
comprised of Adult Day Services and Help at Home,
is now an in-network provider through the CCN
network and can provide services to eligible Veterans
and their beneficiaries.
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Bethesda Home of Aberdeen is proud to be an industry
partner with the Build Dakota Scholarship Fund and sponsor
two of our employees in their pursuit of nursing degrees.
Gabby and Paige will be attending Southeast Technical College
in Sioux Falls, SD for the Licensed Practical Nursing Program.
Congratulations to these ladies and we are looking forward to
keeping you in our Bethesda family!

Build Dakota Scholarship Recipients

We want the world to know your story.  Share your
experience with Bethesda Home of Aberdeen by
reviewing us online.

On your computer, open Google Maps and make sure you're
signed in.
Type in at the top "Bethesda Home of Aberdeen".
Scroll down on the left and click "write a review".
In the window that appears, click the stars to score Bethesda
Home of Aberdeen and write your uplifting story as a review.

To add a star rating and review on Google, follow these
simple steps:

1.

2.
3.
4.



Are you currently shopping online more as we cautiously 
maneuver through COVID-19 and as our local stores reopen? 

Don’t forget that Amazon supports Bethesda Aberdeen! 

Good news! AmazonSmile is now available in the Amazon Shopping app on iOS and Android mobile phones.
Simply follow these instructions to turn on AmazonSmile and start generating donations. 

1. Open the Amazon Shopping app on your device 
2. Go into the main menu of the Amazon Shopping app and tap into ‘Settings’ 
3. Tap ‘AmazonSmile’ and follow the on-screen instructions to complete the process 

Amazon donates 0.5% of the price of eligible smile.amazon.com purchases to the customer’s selected charity!
You can utilize the Bethesda Aberdeen direct access link: https://smile.amazon.com/ch/46-0367117 .
Thanks for always supporting our staff, residents and clients of Bethesda Aberdeen!

Parkside
Retirement
Community 

Parkside Retirement Community has been

working to update both one-bedroom and two-

bedroom apartments throughout the facility.  

We have completed renovations on 3 new two-

bedroom, one and a half bathroom

apartments, 3 one-bedroom apartments and 4

standard two-bedroom apartments.  Additions

to the renovated apartments include a

dishwasher, mounted microwaves, granite

countertops and new flooring throughout the

apartment.

For availability information, please contact

Amber Biegler at (605) 225-7900 or email

amberbiegler@aberdeenbethesda.org.

RENOVATION UPDATE
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http://smile.amazon.com/
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/46-0367117


25th Anniversary
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We celebrated 25 years of serving the Aberdeen and surrounding
community in July!  As part of our anniversary celebration, we hosted
musical entertainment for the residents, tasted some gourmet hot
dogs with Dempsey's hot dog cart and collected donations for the
Aberdeen Area Humane Society.  We are proud to help give back to
the community that we love so much!



Thank you to our many donors who graciously provide gifts to Bethesda Aberdeen.  In this
edition, we gratefully acknowledge gifts given from January 1st, 2022 through June 30th,
2022.  Every effort has been made to ensure the accuracy of each donor's name and gift!  If
your name has been omitted or spelled incorrectly, please accept our apologies and notify
us at 605-225-7580 or email info@aberdeenbethesda.org. 
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Bethesda Adult Services
Donations
In Honor of/Given by:
Madalyn Woods
Laura Saunders & family of
Thomas Saunders

Jan Peterhoff
Terry & Vanessa Goehring

In Memory of/Given by:
Chuck Seaman
Lori Seaman

Bethesda Adult Day Health
Center
NESD United Way
Judy Gelling Thrivent Choice

Bethesda Home of Aberdeen
Donations
Amazon Smiles
Bobbie Buechler for Employee  
     Morale

In Memory of/Given by:
Antonia Ristau & Alice Vanden
Akker
Toni Ristau

Activities
Parker Syhre Donations for 
     Butterfly Garden
Dacotah Bank Give Where We Live 
     Directed by Zachary Anderson
Ray & Marcie Andersh
Jon & Denise Beusen

Bethesda Home of Aberdeen
Activities
In Memory of/Given by:
Ellen Fetherhuff
Judy Lloyd for Butterfly Garden
 
Phyllis Schnorr
Nancy Upton

Allen Siefkes
Karen Siefkes

Butch Winson
Kathy Winson
Sig & Joy Flagtvedt
Jason Flagtvedt
Tera Richter & Jason Rombs and 
     Vaugn and Nolan

Thrivent Choice:
Lori Bohle
Diane Dangel
Cindy Fleckenstein
Linda Miller
James D Boekelheide
Rodney A Jondahl
Martin Bettmann
Janelle Brown
Vicki Conn
Barbara Crawford
David Elsen
Bruce A Johnson
Richard Omland
Gay Ristau
Sylvia Rohrbach
Linda Roth
William Roth
Karen Siefkes
Gene Svihovec
Joyce Svihovec
Howard Swenson
Laura Thompson
C William Dennert
Patricia Dennert
Jerrol Erlenbusch
Tiffany Imbery
Matthew Ristau
David Roth
William Stolle

Bethesda Sharing Center
Donations
Thrivent Choice by Lori Bohle
Thrivent Choice by Michelle 
     Buckmeier

Aberdeen Bethesda Foundation
Donations
Good Shepherd Lutheran Church
Emmanuel Lutheran Church
Blackbaud Giving Fund – Wells 
     Fargo Your Cause Community 
     Care Grant

In Honor of/Given by:
Bernice Jeschke
Carla & Steven Jeschke Charitable
Giving Fund

In Memory of/Given by:
Lila Ball Olson
Howard Swenson

Delbert Bushong
Howard Swenson

Ruth Casanova
Howard Swenson

Don Dayton
Howard Swenson

Richard Davis
Lorraine Wheelecor
Shirley Christiansen
Thomas & Susan Fritz
Dale & Deborah Sattgast
Robert Blain
Ellena Bloedorn
Wendy Gugel
Phyllis Antognozzi

Don Dennert
Howard Swenson

Marvin Dombrowe
Ramona & Arlen Hanson

Ellen Fetherhuff
Roger A. & Shirley Schuller

Vivian Hunstad-Schley
Howard Swenson

Elaine Roth
David & Barbara Ingalsbe

Anna Rott
Krin & Samuel Reid

Antonia Ristau & Alice Vanden
Akker
Toni Ristau

Charles Seaman
Roger A. & Shirley Schuller
Darilyn Seaman

Esther Sieler
Sandra Brink

Hazel Swenson
Howard Swenson

Kenneth Thompson
Laura Thompson

Ruth Tobin
Howard Swenson

Vernita Tuscherer
David & Rita Pettigrew
James & Mary Spindler

Van & Vivian Vetch
James & Mary Spindler

Marvel (Hanson) Wahl
Roger A. & Shirley Schuller

Don Weismantel
Howard Swenson
 
In Kind Donations
Supplies, Furniture and Clothing
for Residents
Lynn Aman
In Memory of Chuck Seaman by 
     Darilyn Seaman
In Memory of Anna Rott by Brenda 
     Bahr
In Memory of Armond Schopp by 
     Justin Schopp
In Memory of Glen Overby by Ruth 
     Overby
Carol Fischer
In Memory of Esther Sieler by 
     Diane Schultz
Lynn Hanson
In Memory of Dean Rasmussen by 
     Dawn Rasmussen
Pam Crossley
In Memory of Laura Dennis by 
     Donna Boekelheide



Supplies, Furniture and Clothing
for Residents continued
In Memory of Carol Rutherford by 
     Carol Rutherford
In Memory of Richard Davis by 
     Wendy Gugel
In Memory of Vernita Tuscherer by 
     Darel Tuscherer & Tuscherer 
     Family
In Memory of Martha Zimmerman 
     by Kim Zimmerman

Flowers
In Honor of Maude Smith by Susan 
     Spear
In Memory of Irene Kalt by Daryl 
     Kalt
In Memory of Chuck Seaman by 
     Darilyn Seaman
In Memory of Ruth Casanova by 
     George Casanova
In Memory of Josephine Little by 
     Dan Bittner
In Memory of Ellen Fetherhuff by 
     Judy Lloyd

Bethesda Aberdeen Foundation
The Bethesda Aberdeen Foundation is dedicated to
raising funds and awareness to advance Bethesda's
mission of caring for others.  The Foundation works
with donors regarding charitable giving options that
best fit their philanthropic goals.  Since opening in
1969, Bethesda has expanded services thanks to the
generosity of those who enthusiastically support our
ministry of service.  At Bethesda, every gift is significant
as we strive to meet the needs of today's family.

The Bethesda Foundation is
designated as a 501(c)3

charitable organization by the
Internal Revenue Service.  

Learn more about planned
giving options at 

www.aberdeenbethesda.org.

In Memory of Esther Sieler by 
     Diane Schultz
In Memory of Marguerite Newman 
     by Gigi Browning
In Memory of Thomas Saunders by 
     Laura Saunders
In Memory of Laura Dennis by 
     Donna Boekelheide
In Memory of Erma Feist by 
     Barbara Feist
In Memory of Martha Zimmerman 
     by Kim Zimmerman

Candy for Staff & Residents
In Honor of Naomi Alexander by 
     Linda Ellis
In Memory of Viola Lohn, Edwin & 
     Irene Bretsch by Judy Bretsch

Valentines for Residents
Cheryl Ochsner & Warner School
Taren Tschetter & NSU Honors 
    Program
1st United Methodist Church 
     Youth Group

Lap Robes 
St. Paul’s Lutheran Church

Easter Egg Hunt & Prizes for
Residents
In Honor of Naomi Alexander by 
     Linda Ellis

Easter Lillies
In Honor of Richard Anderson by 
     Sharlene Anderson

Easter Baskets for Residents
Tony Jones & Salvation Army

Nail Polish Dryer
In Honor of Maude Smith by 
     Shawn & Susan Smith

Prepackaged Communion Cups
Judy Albl & Zion Lutheran Church
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Walkers, Wheelchair
In Memory of Anna Rott by  
     Brenda Bahr
In Honor of Nancy Wells by 
     Sharon Shipke
In Memory of Richard Davis by 
     Wendy Gugel

Blanket Fabric for Activities
Patricia Holm

Large Print Books
KO Lee Public Library c/o
Hannah

Cards, Calendars &
Crosswards
In Honor of Marie Heggem by 
     Kristin Kenny

Animal Balloon Towers
In Honor of Vernita Tuscherer by 
     Rhonda Swanhorst

For all the latest happenings at Bethesda Home of
Aberdeen, follow us on social media or get the latest

Bethesda Aberdeen news updates on our website
www.aberdeenbethesda.org and follow us on our

Bethesda Home of Aberdeen Facebook page!

https://www.facebook.com/BethesdaHomeofAberdeen
http://www.aberdeenbethesda.org/


BETHESDA ABERDEEN
PROVIDING SENIOR LIVING 
OPTIONS FOR TODAY'S  
FAMILY

1224 South High Street
Aberdeen, SD 57401-7724

Phone: 605-225-7580
Email: info@aberdeenbethesda.org
Website: www.aberdeenbethesda.org

Bethesda Senior Living is a not-for-profit
organization sponsored by 12 area

ELCA Lutheran Churches.

Bethesda strives to promote a
community-like quality of life by

providing a continuum of affordable
health care services, housing options
and community services in a Christ-

centered environment.

OPPORTUNITIES FOR GIVING

Enclosed is my gift of $________ for the programs and services provided by Bethesda Aberdeen.  
Please note that my gift is given ...
___ in honor of: _________________________________   ____in memory of:_________________________________

Estate Planning:   ____ I have included Bethesda in my/our estate planning.

Please send information that I/we can review to consider the possibility of: 
____Including Bethesda in my/our estate 
____A Charitable Gift Annuity
____A Charitable Remainder Trust
____Considering a gift of land or property
____I choose Bethesda for my Thrivent Choice dollars

____Inviting a speaker to our church/organization
____Learning about volunteer opportunities at Bethesda
____Inquiring about services for myself/someone else
____Keeping Bethesda staff and residents in my prayers

Name: ___________________________________  Mailing Address: ___________________________________________________
City, State/ZIP: ___________________________________  Home Phone: ___________________ Cell: _____________________

Please mail this form with your check or information request to: 
Bethesda Aberdeen - 1224 South High Street - Aberdeen, SD 57401

If you have made a legacy gift or would like to talk in greater detail about planned giving options, please call Bethesda
Aberdeen at 605-225-7580.  Bethesda is a member organization of Lutheran Planned Giving of South Dakota.  
Additional information may be found by visiting our website at www.aberdeenbethesda.org.

____ I (my family) would like to receive the Bethesda Aberdeen newsletter via email.
Email address(es): _________________________________________________________________________________________________


